



2 September 2025

CRESCAMUS

Dear Parent/Carer,

Foxbridge House Memory Visit – Thursday 11 September

As part of the Year 8 Textiles rotation, on Thursday 11 September during Period 3 we will be running a trip to Foxbridge House Care Home in Orpington. The visit will enable your daughter to interview a resident about a set theme linked to memory, which will then evolve into her final postcard designs in Textiles.

We will meet in Reception at 10.55am and will travel by minibus to Foxbridge House. We will return to school for 12.00pm.

Students will need to wear full school uniform and bring their DT book/interview questions, their mobile phone if they have one, and a pencil case with pens and pencils.

If you agree to the details of the trip as outlined in this letter, please complete this <u>consent form</u> by Tuesday 9 September.

For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact and medical information for students will be taken from the school database Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor app or by email to Office@newsteadwood.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Hazel Chidgey

Hazel Chidgey
DT Textiles Teacher

Headteacher: Mr Alan Blount, MA, BSc, QTS

Newstead Wood School is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity No. 1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 834 8515 12. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB.

Newstead Wood School
Avebury Road
Orpington
Kent
t: 01689 853626
e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk
w: newsteadwood.co.uk









